
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
March 25, 2009 
 
TO:   Dr. Dorothy Minear 
   Senior Associate Vice Chancellor, Academic and Student Affairs  
 
FROM:  Chula King   
   Provost 
 
SUBJECT: Notification of New Academic Program and 
 Request for Approval of Credits-to-Degree Greater than 120 SH 
   Bachelor of Music Education 
    
 
The University of West Florida, Board of Trustees approved the above academic program on March 6, 
2009.  The following information is provided regarding the program: 
 
Name of Program:  Music Education 
Proposed Implementation Date:  Fall 2009 
Proposed Classification of Instruction Program (CIP) Code:  13.1312 
Program Level:  Bachelor’s (BME) 
Date Approved by UWF BOT:  03/06/09 
 
Approval is also requested for offering the program with credits-to-degree greater than 120 semester 
hours.  The total number of required semester credit hours is 134 which is consistent with the 
requirements of other Bachelor of Music Education degrees offered in the State University System. 
 
Attached is a copy of the Request to Offer a New Degree Program as approved by the Board of 
Trustees.  Please let me know if additional information is needed. 
   
Attachment 
 
cc: Richard P. Stevens, Director, Academic and Student Affairs 

Judith Bense, UWF President 
 Nancy Fetterman, Chairman, Board of Trustees, Academic and Student Affairs Committee 
 Peter Metarko, Associate Vice Provost, Enrollment Services 
 Jane Halonen, Dean, College of Arts and Sciences 
 Don Chu, Dean, College of Professional Studies 
 Kyle Marrero, Chair, Department of Music 
 David Stout, Director, School of Education 


